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Dear Neighbor, 
  
Happy Fall, Ohio! As we enter this new season, I hope you and 
your family stay safe, healthy, and warm. 
 
Have you heard about Issue 1? House Democrats have 
introduced a resolution to express the Ohio House of 
Representatives’ support of Issue 1, the citizen-led ballot 
initiative to end partisan gerrymandering in Ohio.  
 
I encourage you to check your registration or register for the 
first time by visiting voteohio.gov. The deadline to register to 
vote is Tuesday, October 7th for the November 5th election. 
Make your voice heard and keep our democracy strong! 
 
If you haven’t yet, now is the perfect time to schedule a flu 
shot! Visit https://www.vaccines.gov/find-vaccines/ to find a 
vaccine provider near you. It’s important to stay up to date on 
your shots to keep you, your family, and your community 
healthy. 
  
I am proud to be your state representative. Please do not 
hesitate to contact my office with any questions, comments or 
concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

State Representative  

Latyna M. Humphrey  

(LUH-TEE-NUH HUM-FREE) 

 

 

SIDE PANEL PART 2 

district02-leave@list.ohiohouse.gov  

Are you a recent graduate? Need to 

check your voter registration? Fol-

low the QR code below to make your 

voice heard in the next upcoming 

Early in-person and mail voting begins for the 
November 5th election on October 8th. Voting is 
one of the most fundamental rights that we have. 
Have a plan to vote and make your voice heard!  

 
Visit https://www.ohiosos.gov/elections/voters/
toolkit/early-voting/ to view your county’s early-
voting information.  
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On October 5th, the community came together 
for the highly anticipated 2nd annual ‘Hoops for 
Hope’ event hosted by Representative Humphrey 
at the Barnett Community center. The event 
brough together community members, youth and 
local leaders for a fun afternoon of friendly 
competition and community building.  
 The youth came together for exciting 3v3 
matchups on the basketball courts where they 
showcased enthusiasm and teamwork for the 1st 
and 2nd place prizes. The event featured guest 
appearances and uplifting remarks by Rappers 
EBN SOS and EBN TRE. 
 Representative Humphrey’s ‘Hoops for 
Hopes’ was a huge success that highlights her 
goals of fostering community engagement, 
promoting health and wellness and building 
connections within her community. This event 
showed her vision of bringing her constituents 
and leaders together through positive activities 
for a healthier community.  

Representative Humphrey Hosts 2nd Annual Hoops 4 Hope Basketball Tournament 

Voting is one of the most fundamental rights that 
we have. Make sure you register to vote for the 
upcoming November election, where we will vote 
to determine our future. Make your voice heard! 
The last day to register for the November general 
election is October 7th.  
 
Here are some additional dates that might be 
helpful: 
 
• October 7: Voter registration deadline 
• October 8: Early in-person & absentee 

voting begins 
• October 29: Absentee ballot applications 

must be received by your board of elections 
by 8:30 p.m. 

• November 5: Election Day (Polls open 6:30 
am-7:30 pm) 

 
Need to register or check your status? Register 
at: voteohio.gov. 

House Democrats Remind Constituents of the November 5th Election 


